
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

MOCHITSUKI 2023 
Traditional Japanese Hammer-Pound Mochi 

 

Saturday, December 9 
Southeast Japanese School & Community Center 

14615 S. Gridley Rd., Norwalk, CA. 90650 
Pick up orders between 3:00pm – 5:00pm 

 
 

All Health & Safety protocols will be in place. 
Orders not picked up by 5pm will be sold. Sorry, No walk-in orders accepted. 

 
A limited quantity of mochi orders will be taken on a first come, first serve basis. 

Order forms received after our set limit will be returned to the purchaser. 
 

Name:  
Must be postmarked by: December 1 
 
Send order form and check payable to: 
 
Southeast Japanese School 
 
14615 S. Gridley Road 
 
Norwalk, CA. 90650 

Address: 
 
Phone: 
 
Email:  
 
  
Ko-mochi (plain)  ________  lb. @ $8.00 / lb.  =  $ 
  
  

 
Total: 

 
$ 

All proceeds will benefit the Norwalk Judo program. Tax ID number: 237011600 

	


